



National Organization for Albinism and Hypopigmentation

Dear NOAH Community,

How are you? *I mean really, how are you*? 2020 has been a very unprecedented year, full of challenges and opportunities. I hope you are doing well and finding connections despite the need to be apart, finding a vision beyond 2020.

When NOAH chose **AVision Beyond 2020** for its conference theme, none of us could have envisioned the challenges the year would present. These challenges present opportunities, which serve as inspiration to maintain connections across the albinism community. This vision and inspiration allowed us to come together through NOAH Connections. With your support, we can continue to grow and expand our connections through free, diverse programming for all ages.

Now more than ever, it is important NOAH is able to continue to support our community. Our Bowl-a-thon/Spring fundraiser season took a very large hit because of the pandemic, reaching only one third of our goal. Your contribution can get us closer to our goal. Can we count on you? The smallest of donations combine to make a big impact.

It has been a challenging year for everyone. We understand. If you are in a position to give, it will make an immediate impact on programs. Will you help us persevere in our mission and make a gift today?

Above all, be well.

Diana McCown

Interim Executive Director

